
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 11/10/2024 9:07:40 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

11/10/2024

MR Mark Cohen
8 / 26 - 28 Shackel AVE
Brookvale NSW 2100

RE: DA2024/1171 - 2742 / 9999 Condamine Street MANLY VALE NSW 2093

I am fully supportive of the proposal. The Northern Beaches and squash community badly
need the proposed 3 court squash centre and are hopeful of expanding same to a 6 court
development.
Squash, a 2028 Olympic sport, needs the support of the community in maintaining the proud
history of Northern Beaches Squash champions representing us on the world stage.




